
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, June 14, 2024 
Library 

▪ Attention all staff and students a reminder that the library will be closed for EQAO 
 
Music News 

▪ A reminder to all students going to see Wicked the Musical tonight in Toronto…. Our bus is leaving at 5:00 
p.m. sharp. Please be at the school No Later than 4:45 p.m. 

 
Attention all grade 9-11 students 

▪ Attention to those students who applied to be a school ambassador for the next school year! You are asked 
to attend a meeting in room 162 at lunch today. See you there! 

 
Attention Graduates 

▪ Chromebook recovery is now underway. If you are graduating, please return your chromebook, charger and 
any other equipment you received to the office directly to Mr. Dorsett on Mondays, Wednesdays or Fridays 
or to one of the secretaries in the office. If you enrolled in Summer School, Please DO NOT return your 
device, but instead keep it for summer school and return it at the end of the summer course to your home 
school or to the education Centre in Whitby. 

 
Art Exhibition 

▪ Our Student Art Exhibition is now on at the Scugog Library, The Kent Farndale Gallery. Come out and see our 
amazingly, talented artists. The show runs until June 20th. 

 
 
From the Library 

▪ Are you still holding onto library books from this semester? They are now overdue! Help us get ready for 
next year. Please return your library books today! 
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